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IMPORTANT NOTICE
PARKING CHANGES ON 200 NORTH BETWEEN 500 EAST AND CROCKETT
AVENUE

The City of Logan will be eliminating public parking on one side of 200 North from 500 East to Crockett
Avenue due to inadequate width of road. Emergency vehicles have had problems driving on this road when
vehicles are parked on both sides of the street. This can cause delays during emergency response situations.
To eliminate delays in emergency response, parking on one side of the street will be eliminated.

The City is proposing to eliminate parking on the South side of 200 North between Crockett Ave and 600 East
and to eliminate parking on the North side of 200 North between 600 East and 500 East. See the parking map
on the reverse side of this letter.

If you are interested in giving any input or making other suggestions for the parking restrictions, please send
them to Paul Lindhardt at paul.lindhardt@loganutah.org with the subject heading ‘200 North Parking
Comment’. Please submit all comments before December 5, 2020.

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the Department of Public Works at 435-
716-9151. This will be your only mailed notice.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.
Sincerely,

Paul Lindhardt, P.E.
Director of Public Works
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